
IMPORTANT PUBLIC NOTICE: 

The California State University, Dominguez Hills Foundation holds a contractual relationship with Wells 
Fargo Bank, N.A. for the operation of a campus banking center and a one-card program ("ATM/PIN-Based 
Debit Card Agreement"), which contractually exist under two separate but jointly-negotiated agreements 
between the two parties that were executed on July 15, 2015. The one-card program agreement was 
amended on June 28, 2016. 

While the Foundation and Wells Fargo have opened the campus banking center, neither the Foundation 
nor Wells Fargo have begun implementation of any component of the one-card program. There have been 
no financial institution accounts opened pursuant to that agreement, nor has there been any 
communications, marketing, or referrals to any students, faculty, or staff for financial institution services 
under the one-card program.  

The Foundation does not have a definite timeline for implementation of the one-card program 
contemplated under the agreement, and any implementation would only occur after consultation with, 
and the agreement of, the University and its governing bodies. 

EXECUTED COPIES OF THE AGREEMENT AND AMENDMENT TO THE AGREEMENT FOLLOW THIS NOTICE
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